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Dear Dr; GRO-B 

RE t; - _DOB LZ1___._ 
GRO-B

This gentleman who has moderately severe Haemophilia A was reviewed 
at the Haemophilia. Unit on 19th April, 1994. His previous problems 
have mainly affected the left knee, which is much improved since 
arthroscopy in 1993. The left quadriceps muscle is now almost built up 
to normal. None of his other joints are severely affected. He last had 
to use Factor VIII In July of 1993 at the time of the arthroscopy. He 
has had no bleeds over the last nine months. Routine bloods were 
performed and were all within normal limits, in particular the liver 
function tests were normal. As you know, this patient is anti-HCV 
positive; which has been confirmed by RIBA-2. He was counselled as 
regards Hepatitis C and advised to use barrier methods of 
contraception; although was also reassured that the chance of sexual 
transmission is relatively low. He will be reviewed at the clinic in six 
months time. 

Yours sincerely 

GRO-C 

T HOLYOAKE 
SENIOR REGISTRAR IN HAEMATOLOGY 

WITN3496043_0001 


